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: Subject: International Association Meeting
Date: Thu, 8 Apr 2004 14:22:52 -0400
From: “Kikuyama, Kaoru” <kk@nei.org>
To: “Nobuo Ishizuka” <ishizuka@jaif.or jp>, <takuma@jaif.or jp>

As you have received the invitation letter electronically from Howard, NEI, can you consider to participate in this meeting? From
the JAIF's resource and time point of view, it may not be worth attending. However, we're now working on the programme, which
will ask every organization to make a brief presentation on the subject of its major concern. For JAIF, it would be the PA problem.
After each topic presentation, we'll have discussions on how to promote coordinated solutions among the organizations. This
meeting will be also a good opportunity to learn how other organizations are working on certain issues.

I'll send out a note later on to ask everyone for comments and suggestions on the programme structure and subjects.

Kikuyama

This electronic message transmission contains information from the Nuclear Energy Institute, Inc. The
information is intended solely for the use of the addressee and its use by any other person is not
authorized. If you are not the intended recipient, you have received this communication in error, and any
review, use, disclosure, copying or distribution of the contents of this communication is strictly prohibited. If
you have received this electronic transmission in error, please notify the sender immediately by telephone
or by electronic mail and permanently delete the original message.

1/1 04/04/09 11:29



2004 MON 10:38 FAX 202 293 3056 NER 4002

i
NUCLEAR ENERGY INSTITUTE

Angelina S. Howard
Executlve Vice President

March 25, 2004

Mr. Kazuhisa Mori

Executive Viee Chairman

Japan Atomic Industrial Forum, Inc.
Daiichi Chojiya Bldg, 2-13, Shiba-Daimon
1-chome, Minato-ku, Tokyo 105-8605
Japan

Dear Mr. Mori:

Over the course of the last year, several international nuclear associations have suggested
it would be beneficial to us all to conduct an open dialogue on issues of mutual interest and
share experiences and good practices in the nuclear arena. To make the best use of
everyone’s time, we might arrange these periodic mestings in conjunciion with other
industry evenis.

With that in mind, | would like to invite you to 2 first industry association discussion on
Friday, May 14, 2004, 12:30 p.m. to 4:00 p.m. at The Ritz-Carlton New Orleans, New
Orleans, Louisiana. This would be in conjunction with the nuclear industry's annual
conference, the Nuclear Energy Assembly, May 12-14, 2004, also at The Ritz. This annual
conference draws together about 300 of our industry's leadership to meet and discuss
some of the policy issues facing our industry. | have attached a Nuclear Energy Assembly
Preliminary Program, which also includes hotel and conference registration information.
You should make your hotel reservations directly with The Ritz to get the special
conference rate.

I also invite you to provide items for our agenda, which [ will send to yout in advance of the
meeting. We might consider addressing the situation in each of our countries related to
environmental issues, status of waste disposal, need for new capacity, etc.

Please indicate on the attached reply form your intention to be with us in New Orleans. If
you have any comments or suggestions please contact me at ash@nei.org or Kaoru
Kikuyama, at kk@nei.org. | look forward to being with you in New Orleans.

Sincerely,

Angelina S. Howard

Attachments
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